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Loethen, Katie

From: Loethen, Katie
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 4:00 PM
To: 'samuel.norman@nidec-motor.com'
Cc: McWilliams, Carrie; Jain, Anmol; Sears, Jessica; 'charles.menawater@sbcglobal.net'
Subject: AR0036692_Nidec 2018, 2019, 2020, and April 2021 semi annual pretreatment report_

20210628

Sam, 
 
Nidec’s 2018, 2019, 2020 and April 2021 reports have been electronically received, reviewed, and deemed complete and 
compliant with the reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(e) and the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.17. No 
further action is deemed necessary at this time.  
 
Thank you for your timely reports. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Katie Loethen | Wastewater Engineering Intern 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Permits Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.683.3001 | e: Katie.loethen@adeq.state.ar.us 

 
 


























